TLAC and the Faculty Mentoring Committee's

Fall 2022

Adjunct Cohort
Mentoring Program

What is cohort mentoring?

Small groups of adjunct faculty who meet monthly in informal gatherings
led by experienced adjunct faculty cohort leaders, for the purpose of
mutual connection and support.

When will meetings occur?

Meetings will be once a month at the same time (e.g. every first
Monday at 1 pm, or every second Tuesday at 3 pm, etc.). The times are
yet to be determined--details to follow.

Why should | get involved?

For professional development related to teaching, scholarship, and
service, and to connect with other adjunct faculty.

Keep an eye out for details to come in September!

Questions? Contact Michelle Kensey (mkenseyewcupa.edu) or Michelle
Blake (mblakeewcupa.edu).




